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DIARY 

Week 5 Term 3 
Mon 15 Aug 

Week 5 Term 3 
Tues 16 Aug 

Week 5 Term 3 
Wed 17 Aug 

Week 5 Term 3 
Thurs 18 Aug 

Week 5 Term 3 
Fri 19 Aug 

Week 5 Term 3 
Sat/Sun20/21 

Feast of the 
Assumption 

Whole School 
Mass 9.15am 

St John's Public 
Speaking final 

Peninsula 1,2,3 
Magic 

Workshop, 7pm 

Maths ICAS 
assessment, 8am 
Library 

Parent Literacy 
Workshop, 
9.30am, St 
Cecilia’s 

4R Reconciliation 

Northern 
Beaches 
Cluster 

(Peninsula) 
Athletics 
Carnival 

3KJ & 1KD 
Mass 9:15 

 Parent 
Reflection 
Group 8.50am, 
Library 

Musical 
Rehearsal 

 

Week 6 Term 3 
Mon 22 Aug 

Week 6 Term 3 
Tues 23 Aug 

Week 6 Term 3 
Wed 24 Aug 

Week 6 Term 3 
Thurs 25 Aug 

Week 6 Term 3 
Fri 26 Aug 

Week 6 Term 3 
Sat/Sun27/28 

BOOK WEEK 

K-2 Cricket 

Peninsula 1,2,3 
Magic 

Workshop, 7pm 

Northern Beaches 
(Peninsula) Public 
Speaking 

School Advisory 
Board Meeting 

Book Week 
Parade, 9am 

Kinder 2017 
parent info 

session 
6:30pm 

Farewell Mrs 
Pearce 

Parent 
Reflection 
Group 8.50am, 
Library 

Musical 
Rehearsal 

K-6 Assembly 
2.30pm 

 

SPIRITUAL NEWS 

BISHOP'S RELIGIOUS VISUAL ART PRIZE 

Final reminder that art works need to be submitted by Week 5 (next week). 

DETAILS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE FOLLOWING WEBSITE: http://www.dbb.org.au/news/dsp-default.cfm?loadref=592  
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UPCOMING DATES 
Week 4 

Saturday 13th – Parish School Mass – 5pm – Years 5 & 6 hosting.  Everyone is welcome. 

Week 5 

Monday 15th – Feast of the Assumption – Whole School Mass – 9:15am 

Tuesday 16th – 4R Reconciliation 

Wed 17th  - 3KJ & 1KD attending mass with the Parish at 9:15. 

 

AWARDS 

  
Please note: Awards will be given out as follows: 

FRIDAY MORNINGS – 8:45am Kindergarten – Year 2 

FRIDAY AFTERNOONS – 2:40pm Year 3 – 6 

Please Note: Friday 26th (Week 6) K-6 assembly at 2:30pm 
 

KB 

Katia K 
Jake L 

Piero V 

2N 

Zac A 
Chloe B 

Philippa P 

5ID 
Lucia B 

Monique R 

Sport 
Sophie M (5M) 

)KP 
Aaron D 
Blake W 

3KJ 

Tasman H 
Oliver L 
Annie S 

5M 

Georgie A 
Claudia V 
Harry W Library 

Larissa C (5ID) 
1B 

Alyssa A 
Koby B 

Jacob T 

3M 

Giselle B 
Piper M 

Edie P 

6O 
Sara C 
Julia M 

1G 
Christopher A 

Lucas C 
3PG 

Tahlia B 
Gabriella B 

Max K 

6SF 
Poppy C 

Katerina L 
Drama 

Adem G (4R) 

1KD 

Keeley F 
Annika H 

Lucas P 

4D 
Aiden H 

Connor W 
4/5/6B  

2C 

Charlotte C 
Sienna G 
Henri L 

4R 

Lachlan M 
Samuel R 
Mikayla H 
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SCHOOL NEWS 

FATHER’S DAY 

Donuts for Dads 2nd September  

All Fathers and Father figures are invited to be spoilt at our annual Fathers Day 
breakfast from 7-9am  Friday 2nd  September.  Save the date, donut miss it! 

 

KINDERGARTEN AND YEAR 1 “MINI CARNIVAL” TOMORROW 

PLEASE NOTE THAT ACTIVITIES WILL NOW BE HELD ON SCHOOL GROUNDS RATHER THAN BEVERLY JOB PARK. 

We would appreciate it if any parents who are attending and would like to assist with the running of activities, could you please 
advise your child's teacher. 

Kindergarten and Year One will be holding a series of activities and running races at school between 11:30 and 1:00 pm 
tomorrow. The session will begin with cheers and a march past. The children will then rotate through a series of activities which 
will be set up around the play areas. Parents are welcome to attend during the session. Children may wear a t-shirt, socks or 
ribbons (or all three) in the colour of their house. Don’t forget – joggers, hat, sunscreen and water.  

An Athletics carnival results update will be posted in next week’s newsletter after long jump events and 
the Kinder-Year 1 Make-Up Carnival have taken place. 

WARATAH PARADE PICK UP AND DROP OFF 

Procedures for Walkers sent to all registered families are very 
clear for the morning and afternoon drop off times. We have 
been having some issues with morning drop off recently and the 
following reminder is for all parents and carers: 

In the morning - pull into the zone, let your children out 
and drive off.  You should not need to get out of your car.  

DO NOT drive into the church driveway or park in the 
church grounds.  

ADMINSTRATION OF MEDICATION AT SCHOOL 

The Catholic Schools Office has a firm policy on the administration of medication in schools, 
including Panadol, Nurofen, antibiotics, eye drops and ointments We are unable to give children 
any medication unless a written permission has been completed by a parent AND this has been 
signed by a doctor. The form is available on our website at all times. It is your responsibility to have 
the doctor provide this authority at the time of your visit 

https://www.sjandbb.catholic.edu.au/_uploads/ppage/files/Request%20to%20Administer%20Medi
cation%20in%20School%20Form%20(October%202015).pdf  
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ICAS – MATHS 

The ICAS Maths Assessment will be held in Week 5 on Tuesday 16th August at 8am. Please ensure 
students arrive at least 5 minutes prior to the start of the assessment and bring along a pencil, 
rubber and sharpener. 

Please refer to the school noticeboard located in the playground next to the soft fall for a 
list of students participating.  

ST JOHN’S PUBLIC SPEAKING COMPETITION  

The Public Speaking Finalists from each class will be announced via Tiqbiz tomorrow. The winners from 
each class will present their speech to the school on Monday of Week 5 (15th August). Special guest judge 
Elizabeth Byrne. 
 

Monday 15th August (Week 5) Session 1 - 12.15pm – 1.15pm Session 2 - 2.05pm – 3.00pm 

Class finalists 6O, 4D, 1B, 2C, KP, 3M, 5ID, 1KD 3PG, KB, 2N, 4R, 3KJ, 6SF, 1G, 5M 

YEAR 5 SOCIAL NIGHT OUT 
Please save the date: 

THURSDAY 22nd SEPTEMBER, 7pm   Yr 5 Parent Social Night Out  Further details TBA 

FAMILY LIAISON NEWS 

MEALS FOR THE MARKER FAMILY:  

As treatment will continue through the rest of the year, the meal schedule for the Markers is being 
continued. If you can contribute a meal, please check the roster directly by following the link below. The 
family are very grateful for all the meals and support they have received so far. 
 
Here is a link to your new meal schedule: 
http://www.TakeThemAMeal.com/meals.php?t=FNIH9839 
 
Another way others can access your meal schedule is: 
http://www.TakeThemAMeal.com 
Recipient Last Name: Marker   Password: Finn 

P&F NEWS 

This August as part of Literacy Week, the Catholic Council of School Parents are asking you to share an 
image of your favourite book on Instagram with #readtoraise and for each image posted the CCSP will 
donate a $1 to the Smith Family Learning for Life Program. 

Add #StJohnNarraweena and the school with the most posts will win a prize of 15 signed books and a 
reading at your school by the author of the Glenn Maxwell and Billy Slater Series, Patrick Loughlin. 

For more information vist CCSP website www.ccsp.catholic.edu.au 
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LIBRARY NEWS 

BOOK COVERERS 

We are still in need of parents to help out with book covering 
for the library. We can send you home the books and some high quality 
Contact, or if you prefer, you can come and cover in the library. The 
sooner we can get the books covered the sooner the students can start 
enjoying them. 

Please contact our librarian Ms Sheehan if you can assist.  

BOOK WEEK – WEEK 6 
St John’s Book Fair is on again! 

Wednesday 24th August 

8.15 until 8.40  and  3.00 until 4.00 

Thursday 25th August 

8.15 until 8.40  and  3.00 until 4.00 

Come along and buys some books for yourselves or donate a book to the school library. Lots of popular 
titles are available and prices start from as low as $4.00. Every sale counts as points which we can use to buy 
more books for the school which go into classrooms and the library. 

CANTEEN  

IMPORTANT NOTE: The Canteen is CLOSED every THURSDAY 

W5 Term 3 
15 Aug 

M Egan  

K Macbeth 

W5 Term 3 
16 Aug 

 K Clemesha  

S Formosa 

W5 Term 3 
17 Aug 

 B Gunasti  

M Boulos 

W5 Term 3 
18 Aug 

CLOSED 

W5 Term 3 
19 Aug 

J Laird 

N Martlew 

CANTEEN CLOSED 
THURSDAYS 
 
We require 2 volunteers 
each day to operate the 
canteen. 
 
If anyone would like to join 
our group of canteen 
volunteers, click here or 
email Fiona on 
fionacosta3@yahoo.com.au 

Canteen Coordinator:  
Fiona Costa (0409 566 640) 

W6 Term 3 
22 Aug 

S Kevric 

F Doust 

W6 Term 3 
23 Aug 

R Castorina  

M Delsal 

W6 Term 3 
24 Aug 

M Martin 

J Bradley  

 

W6 Term 3 
25 Aug 

CLOSED 

W6 Term 3 
26 Aug 

N Mascolo 

K Vumbaca  

A Lalic 
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NEWS FROM RIO 

 
 
 

MRS LIUSSI IN RIO: 

 
Mrs Liussi is in Rio at the Olympics with her husband who is involved with 
the Australian Ruby Sevens teams. She was very excited to be there when 
the women's team won the gold medal after defeating New Zealand in the 
final. Here's a photo of her with one of our team members after the medal 
presentation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS  

 

CROMER CRICKET CLUB 

 Cromer Cricket Club welcomes new and current players for the 2016/2017 cricket season. Cromer Cricket 
offers teams in T20 cricket (5 – 7 year olds), Junior (U9s to U18s) and Senior competitions. Registrations can 
be made online at www.cromercricket.com.au . 

Girls are also welcome to join in the Friday night T20 blast, you play against other girls or you can play in the 
mixed competition. For those in years 5 and 6 you may be interested in the under 13 division which is the 
entry level for Women's Big Bash Only eight players to form a team in the women's competition that is run 
on a Saturday afternoon. So come on girls form a team and have a go at T 20 Bash. Register now.   
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To celebrate Book Week 2016 we are having a Book Week Parade and Book Fair 
on Wednesday 24th August starting at 8.45am. 
 
Students can come to school dressed as their favourite book character (it may help 
to bring a copy of the book the character is from on the day). Parents are very 
welcome to stay and enjoy the parade with us. 
 
After the parade students and parents will have an opportunity to visit the Book 
Fair in the library and purchase a book for themselves or purchase a book to 
donate to the school.  
 
The Book Fair will also be open before and after school on Wednesday 24th August 
and Thursday 25th August 
We hope to see you there!              
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                             1-2-3 Magic workshops 

      Building Emotional Intelligence & Managing Behaviour 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
R.S.V.PRRR 
 
 

 

Parent Education Program - All Parents are invited to attend the 1-2-3 Magic 
workshops at any of the six locations below, click on the link to R.S.V.P 

       

 
 
 

Please R.S.V.P: http://goo.gl/forms/oUAceCLA46m5O6dm2 
 

For more information: Email Jo Spek jo.spek@dbb.catholic.edu.au  
 
 

Central Coast: 1-2-3 Magic Workshops 
 
MacKillop Catholic College, Warnervale – Monday 15th and Monday  22nd  of August 
at 10am -12pm in the school library 
 
St Patrick’s Catholic School, East Gosford – Monday 12th and Monday the 19th of 
September  9am-11am in the LARK on the primary campus 
 
 Northern Beaches: 1-2-3 Magic Workshops 
 
St Joseph’s Catholic School, Narrabeen - Monday 15th and Monday 22nd of August 
starting at 7pm, in the library 
 
St Kieran’s Catholic School, Manly Vale – Wednesday 31st August and Wednesday 7th 
September at 7pm in the school library  
 

 
 

North Shore: 1-2-3 Magic Workshops 
 
St Agatha’s Catholic School, Pennant Hills- Monday 8th and Monday 15th of August at 
9.30 – 11.30 in the school hall 
 

St Philip Neri Catholic School, Northbridge – Tuesday 9th and Tuesday 16th of August  
9 am -11am in the Learning Centre (library) 
 
 
 
 
 

The Program consists of two, 2 hour sessions, working through a parent resource booklet 
with a trained facilitator. The course will cover childhood development, emotion coaching in 
practice, mindfulness, self- regulation and how to encourage wanted behaviour. The 
program supports parents and caregivers with effective strategies to help their children self-
regulate and manage their emotions and behaviour. 

http://goo.gl/forms/oUAceCLA46m5O6dm2
mailto:jo.spek@dbb.catholic.edu.au


 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
   
 
    
 
   

       
 

   

 

 

 

There will also be a session at Holy Family Catholic School, Lindfield on Thursday 18 August 

if this date or location is more convenient. 

     With Virginia Outred 
              Literacy Education Officer, CSO 

 

 
Proudly presented by the Diocesan Parent Council (DPC) 

in conjunction with the Catholic Schools Office (CSO). 
 

RSVP: Via DPC Website 
www.brokenbayparentcouncil.com 

 

Tuesday 16 August 
 9.30 am 

St Cecilia’s Catholic School, 

59 Seaview St, BALGOWLAH 

 What is my role at home with school reading? 

 How can I help my child with literacy through 

meaningful conversations at home 
 

In the lead up to National Literacy Week in 
August, join us for this practical workshop with 
Virginia Outred from the Catholic schools Office.  
 
 

For parents & carers of children of all ages 
 



 

Cyber Safety Information Session  

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School will be hosting a ThinkUKnow 
presentation on 1st September 2016 at 7.30pm in the School 
Library (entrance via the St Mary’s Church carpark off 
Whistler Street, Manly) and all parents, carers from the 
Northern Beaches Cluster are invited to attend. 

 
ThinkUKnow Australia is a cyber safety education program that educates parents, carers 
and teachers of how people are using technology, the challenges they may face online, 
and how to help them overcome these in a safe and ethical way.  
ThinkUKnow Australia is a partnership between the Australian Federal Police, Microsoft 
Australia, Datacom and the Commonwealth Bank. The program is delivered in 
collaboration with policing partners New South Wales Police Force, Northern Territory 
Police, Queensland Police, South Australia Police, Tasmania Police, Western Australia 
Police, as well as Neighbourhood Watch Australasia.  
The presentation will be delivered by a local law enforcement member and an industry 
volunteer. The presentation covers issues relating to children and young peoples’ 
privacy and security online, their relationships with other users and their online 
reputation. It provides insight into the devices young people are using, as well as the 
popular websites, apps and social networking sites they’re accessing.  
This is a fantastic opportunity for you to learn more about young people and the online 
environment, and how you can help them to be safe and responsible users of 
technology.  
 
Please RSVP to the school email, smm@dbb.catholic.edu.au  
For more information, you can visit www.thinkuknow.org.au or contact the office on the school 
email, smm@dbb.catholic.edu.au  
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